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Dear all, 

 

As we approach the summer holiday period, I wanted to write to thank everyone 

in the school community for all the work that has gone on during this 

unprecedented challenge for us all – it really is appreciated 

 

Over the last three months, so much of our everyday work and life has changed. I 

know that teachers have had to adopt new methods of teaching, and pupils 

have adjusted to home schooling. 

 

For those moving on to high school, I would like to extend my best wishes to you for 

the future.  This has not been an easy way to finish your time in primary school, but 

you are embarking upon a new chapter in their life and I know you will achieve 

great things. And for those returning to school in the new term, I hope you all 

manage to have an enjoyable summer, despite the ongoing restrictions to life as 

we continue to cope with this pandemic.  

 

I know how much our schools care about their pupils and it has been that care 

and compassion that will ensure our children and young people continue to be 

equipped with the education and resilience they need. 

 

So thank you for all you and your team are doing and thank you to the pupils who 

are all contributing towards the effort to enable our country to move forward.  If 

you ever need anything, my office remains open in the meantime, I hope you 

manage to enjoy a break over the summer. Best wishes for the new term. 

 

Look after yourself and stay safe. 
 

 

 

AILEEN CAMPBELL MSP 
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